This Week in Church 
Saturday 9th 
6.30pm
Holy Souls (HSB)   
Sunday 10th        
       
9.30am
Florence Howett (Foundation) 


11.30am      Frank Rabbitte RIP (Rabbitte)   

Monday 11th                 
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Tuesday 12th          
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Wednesday 13th  
12.15pm
Holy Souls (HSB)    
Thursday 14th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Friday 15th           

10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion   

Saturday 16th  
6.30pm
John Wilson RIP (Wilson) 
Sunday 17th        
       
9.30am
Raymond O’Donnell RIP (Foundation)  

11.30am      Holy Souls (HSB)   
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?

Mon 11th 
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room

Tues 12th      
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 13th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 14th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 
Fri 15th         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank,  
 Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, 
Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, 
Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
Frank McDonald, Evelyn Francis, Nina Rule, Clifford West, Kathleen O’Keefe, John Fleet, 

Margaret Green, Patrick McNeela, Ivy Bullman, Janet Brady, Anne Sheridan, Alfred Briden, 

Bernard Ludden, Mary Barrett, James Jones, Kathleen Hensey, Phoebe Watson, 

Gerald McCluskey, Irmgard Jones and Joseph Schroeyers. 

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 2nd /3rd September 

Envelopes: £414.24      Cash: £366.24

       Standing Orders to 5th August £1882.02 
Parish Open Day- NEXT Sunday 17th September 

Everyone is encouraged to come along to our Parish Open Day NEXT Sunday 17th September. The event will take place in the parish hall, beginning after the 9.30 Mass, and continue through the day, finishing at 2pm. We have around 35 different groups working within our parish and we would like to celebrate all the hard work they do and the part they play in making our community so rich and vibrant.  Come along on the day with family and friends and support your parish community. Refreshments will be served by our youth stewards.

Bring and Buy Sale

Our Charities committee invite you to join them for a Bring and Buy Sale on Friday 15th September in the Community Centre from 11am-2pm. Proceeds will go to CRISIS at Christmas and NSPCC. Come and join us for Bingo, Raffle, Bottle stall, Ploughman’s lunch and more. All are welcome.

Applying for a place in a Catholic School for September 2018

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2018, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, as explained by the Catholic school or the Local Authority, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October between 5pm and 8pm.

For Primary School & Nursery ONLY

Surnames A-L Tuesday 28th November between 4pm and 7.30pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November between 4pm and 7.30pm 

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 

We welcome Bernadette Fisher, the Director of the Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society, to the morning Masses, this Sunday , as she joins us to talk about the Charity and the work they undertake. 

Eucharistic Ministers & Readers Sept - Dec Rotas: The new rotas have been sent out by email. For those who requested a paper copy, they have been posted in the correspondence rack in the porch. 

Catholic Education Service The retiring collection raised £295.71. Bless you for your generosity. 

Home Mission Sunday is next Sunday and we remember the Catholic Faith Centre and the work of Evangelisation in England and Wales. A retiring collection will be taken up after all Masses next weekend. For more information visit www.catholicnews.org.uk/Home/Featured/Home-Mission-Sunday-2017/Support

Scout and Guide new term Scout Group sessions resume 12 September; Guide Unit sessions resume 13th September. All at usual times in the hall.

Walsingham House at Abbotswick Funding Appeal: Target £430,000. Each year, over 5,000 young people from our schools and parishes enjoy a retreat with the Walsingham House Team. In January 2018 this work is moving to Abbotswick, a beautiful house near Brentwood, set in 14 acres of grounds. In school holidays, Abbotswick will also continue to be used by parish groups seeking a time of retreat, resting with the Lord. However, Abbotswick is in need of a significant refurbishment, and we seek your help.  An appeal will be made on 23rd/24th September. Please support it as generously as you can; in the words of Bishop Alan “This project builds a prayerful and inspiring future for the young people of the Diocese.” Thank you. 

Solemn Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at St Thomas of Canterbury, Grays. Forty hours devotion from 9am Thursday 21st September, concluding 4pm Saturday 23rd September. See poster for details.

World Youth Day, Panama, January 2019. If you will be in year 12, or aged 17-27, in January 2019, then join the BCYS group travelling to Costa Rica and Panama for an encounter with 2 million young people from all over the world, and the Pope. This is truly a “once in a lifetime” experience and an amazing opportunity to discover and celebrate faith in Latin America. For more information, visit www.bcys.net or email frdominic@dioceseofbrentwood.org by 15th September 2017. 
Three month contract working for Missio, the Catholic Church’s official charity for overseas mission.  The role is as a Fundraising Administrator, based at Missio’s offices in Victoria in London.  Closing date is Friday 15th September.  For a job description and further information please contact recruitment@missio.org.uk, or visit www.missio.org.uk 
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        Father Tom Jordan 
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) 
10th September 2017 
The Gospel of Matthew contains five great speeches of Jesus, in which it appears that the evangelist has gathered together the teaching of Jesus on particular themes. Chapter 18 of the gospel contains the 'community discourse', which deals with issues relevant to the daily life of the church. The question of correction of those who do wrong cannot be avoided. It is the responsibility of fellow-Christians to challenge and correct. The prophet Ezekiel deals with a similar issue: the responsibility of the prophet to confront wickedness. In both cases there is a need to speak the truth in difficult circumstances. The gospel passage goes on to speak of the authority of the church to 'bind and loose', which is precisely the authority given to Peter earlier in his dialogue with Christ in chapter 16. Peter must always speak for and with the church, for and with the community of those who follow Christ. Finally, Jesus tells us of his presence when even two or three gather in his name. We are encouraged to listen to others before making decisions about the life of the church. St Paul's words in the second reading are surely relevant here: 'Love is the one thing that cannot hurt your neighbour.' Love might be defined as acting for the real good of the other person. In dealing with sensitive issues in the life of the church love must always be the guide, but it is sometimes quite difficult to work out what love requires.










